
        
 

 

Shine brightly together and reach for the stars!  
 

                    

 

 

MELBOURNE INFANT SCHOOL 
Head Teacher: Mrs C Gibbs 

Email: enquiries@melbourne-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.melbourne-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk  

 

Packhorse Road 

Melbourne 

Derby 

DE73 8JE 

Tel: 01332 862325 

Systems and sites that we use in school 
 

Here is a brief overview of the system and sites we use here at Melbourne Infant School.  You 
will be given logins to all systems when your child(ren) join us in school.   
 

We will assume your consent for these systems unless you expressly tell us otherwise.  Details of 
all of the third party systems and providers used by school can be found on our website: 
https://www.melbourne-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk/our-school/gdpr  
 
 

Parent Pay 
ParentPay is used to accept payments online for items such as 
school trips, clubs, events and contributions.  Using a secure 
website, parents and carers can pay online for school items using credit / debit cards.  
 

 

 
Class Dojo  
Children will receive dojo points for positive behaviour.  We 
use Class Dojo to give dojo points for making good choices 
that reflect our STAR standards; as well as providing 
classroom and school updates.  Please download the Dojo app in readiness for your child 
starting school.  Please visit https://www.classdojo.com/  
 
Please note that whilst Class Dojo offers a “Premium” feature to its users. the “Premium” features of 
Class Dojo are in no way needed by parents/carers in order to engage with how school uses Class 
Dojo.   
 

 
SeeSaw 
SeeSaw is a secure online journal where students can document and reflect on 
what they are learning in class. 
 

 
Bug Club 
 
Bug Club is a reading scheme which ensures that all children can find books at 
exactly the right level for them.  There are online versions for every printed title 
and a personalised website for each child. 
 

 
Spelling Shed 
 
Spelling Shed is an online spelling program that helps children to 
practise spelling via a simple game which aims to excite children about 
spelling!    
 

 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for funding the Bug Club and Spelling Shed 

subscriptions in school. 
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